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 Peter Taylor Associates 
THE OLD ROLLER MILL  
MILL LANE  UCKFIELD  
East Sussex   
TN22 5AA  

Application Ref: 2014/5000/P 
 Please ask for:  Peter Higginbottom 

Telephone: 020 7974 8783 
 
2 October 2014 

 
Dear  Sir/Madam  
 

DECISION 
 
Town and Country Planning Act 1990 (as amended) 
 
Approval of Details Granted 
 
Address:  
Suffolk House 
1-8 Whitfield Place & 
114-116 Whitfield Street 
London 
W1T 5JU 
 
Proposal: 
Submission of details as required by condition 2 (detailed drawings & samples of materials) 
of planning permission dated 23/12/2010 (ref 2010/5185/P) for the change of use from 
office (Class B1) to 13 residential units (Class C3) involving partial demolition, 
refurbishment and construction of a new fourth floor extension (revision to planning consent 
2009/2966/P granted on 16/10/2009).  
Drawing Nos: (Prefix H13-079) (60) 050 C2, (60) 054 C2, (07) 003 C2, (07) 004 C2, (07) 
005 C4, (07) 006 C4, (07) 001 C4, (07) 002 C3, (07) 007 C5, (60) 326 C2, (50) 130 C1, 
(08) 003 C2, (60) 059 C3, (08) 002 C2,  (08) 001 C2, (50) 108 C2, (50) 110 C4, (50) 105 
C5, (60) 325 C4, (60) 360 C2, (60) 331 C3, (60) 340 C4, (60) 341 C3, (60) 320 C3, (60) 
327 C3, (60) 350 C2, (60) 351 C2, (60) 321 C2, (50) 123 C2, (60) 020 C2,  (60) 001 C2, 
(60) 004 C2, (60) 000 C2, (60) 003 C2, (60) 002 C2, (50) 106 C2, (60) 010 C2, (50) 140 
C1, (50) 141 C2, Cover Letter 
 
The Council has considered your application and decided to grant permission. 
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Informative(s): 
 
1 You are advised that there are outstanding conditions relating to planning 

application 2010/5185/P which need to be discharged.  
 

 
In dealing with the application, the Council has sought to work with the applicant in a 
positive and proactive way in accordance with paragraphs 186 and 187 of the National 
Planning Policy Framework. 
 
Yours faithfully 

 
Ed Watson 

Director of Culture & Environment 
 

 
 
 


